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Hello,

I am upset with the Scioto Solar Project that is being placed near a farm that my family truly enjoys the privacy of
and country feel multiple times a year. It’s our family tradition to go to the farm and fish, pick berries and pick
pumpkins. Putting in a solar plant across from there would be devastating to our little country getaway. Please think
about this and the affects it has on the landowners and visitors of the area.

Best,

Sarah Robinson
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